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1 OUR COMPLAINTS POLICY

At Milner Boardman & Partners we always strive to provide a professional and efficient
service. However, we recognise that it is in the nature of insolvency proceedings for
disputes to arise from time to time. As such, should you have any comments or
complaints regarding the administration of a particular case we want you fo tell us
about it and we will ry to resolve your complaint. This will also help us to improve our
service.

2 Complaints Procedure

in the first instance, you should contact the Insolvency Practitioner ("IP"} acting as office
holder. Please note that within Milner Boardman & Partners there are two Licensed Insolvency
Practitioners: Darren Brookes and Natasha Baldwin.

If you consider that the IP has not dealt with your comments or complaint appropriately you
should then put detdils of your concems in writing to our complaints officer Daren Brookes.
However, if your complaint is regarding Damren Brookes then please contact Natasha Baldwin.

We will lodge your complaint and open a file, this will be done immediately. We will then
investigate your complaint and report fo you as soon as possible, usually within five business days.

Most disputes can be resolved amicably either through the provision of further information or
following negotiations. However, in the event that you have exhausted our complaints
procedure and you are not satisfied that your complaint has been resolved or dealt with
appropriately, you may complain to the regulatory body thatlicences the insolvency practitioner
concerned. Any such complaints should be addressed to The Insolvency Service, IP Complaints,
3rd Floor, 1 City Walk, Leeds, LS11 9DA, and you can make a submission using an on-ine form
available at  www.gov.uk/complain-about-insolvency-practitioner; or you can email
in.complaints@insolvency.gov.uk. For further details you may phone 0300 678 0015, however calls
may be charged. Information on the call charges that may apply is available at
httos://www.qgov.uk/call charges.




